
 

March 16, 2023 

 

 

 

King County Executives 

Pat McLaughlin, Division Director 

Andy Smith, Recycling and Environmental Services Manager (Interim) 

Eliza Kruszynski, Project/Program Manager 

King Street Center 

201 S Jackson St, Rm 5701 

Seattle, WA  98104 

 

 

RE: Rabanco Ltd. (dba Sea-Tac Disposal Company, Republic Services of Kent) – G12 - 2023 General 

Rate Case 

 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of the transmittal letter notifying the Washington Utilities & 

Transportation Commission (WUTC) of a proposed rate increase to WUTC Tariff No. 26 of G-

12 - Rabanco Ltd. (dba Sea-Tac Disposal Company, Republic Services of Kent). The service area of 

this company covers King County. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Matthew Thomas 

Business Unit Finance Manager 

Republic Services BU404 

mthomas21edc@republicservices.com 

p. 206-682-9735   

 

mailto:mthomas21edc@republicservices.com


 

 

22010 76th Ave S., Kent, WA 98032  

March 16, 2023 

 

Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director & Secretary 

Washington Utilities and  

  Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

RE: 2023 General Rate Case – G12 – Rabanco Ltd. (dba Sea-Tac Disposal Company, Republic Services 

of Kent) to be docketed 

 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

 

Enclosed the proposed Tariff No. 26 of G-12 - Rabanco Ltd. (dba Sea-Tac Disposal Company, 

Republic Services of Kent), the purpose of which is a general rate increase request.  It has been 

nearly a year since our last general increase on these rates and during that period we have 

experienced inflationary pressures on key operating costs and made investments in strategic 

operating assets. The proposed rates will offset increases in labor, fuel, maintenance, healthcare, 

pension, and other general operating expenses. If approved by the Commission, the overall 

revenue requirement increase reflected in this filing would approximate 10.75% or $340,295.  

 

The proposed rates impact services provided as follows: 

 % Revenue  

Change 

$ Revenue  

Change 

Estimated 

Rate Impacts 

Garbage: +8.52%       $169,883 +8.3% 

Recycling: +8.87% $55,042 +8.7% 

Yard Waste: +7.00% $35,371 +6.8% 

Multi-Family Recycling: +174.66% $77,872 +170.5%  

 

As required by Commission rules, a copy of this transmittal letter will be mailed to the King County 

Chair impacted by this filing. Customer notification letters will be mailed on or before March 31, 

2023. We will file a copy of the customer notices with your office prior to or at the same time as the 

mailing. 

 

If you have any questions, please call me at (253) 656-9579. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Matthew Thomas 

Business Unit Finance Manager 

Republic Services BU404 

mthomas21edc@republicservices.com 

p. (253) 656-9579 

 

mailto:mthomas21edc@republicservices.com

